
 

Friday 15th March 2024 

Weekly Bulletin 
With kindness, respect and gratitude, together we aim high in all we do 

Headteacher’s message: 

This week’s wider 
curriculum has included 
Reception visiting 
Manchester Airport, Y1 
footballers taking part 
in the FAVSP Mini-
Kickers tournament, 
equine therapy in Y1, 
Author visit in Y2 and 
Y6 taking part in a 
Maths Challenge Final 
and online safety 
workshop. 

Next week we look 
forward to another 
RockSteady concert on 
Monday, Hillside’s 
Music concert on 
Tuesday, our Hillside 
poetry final on 
Wednesday and Y4 
visiting Frodsham 
Manor for a brass 
concert on Thursday. 
Not forgetting FOH 
Easter tombola on 
Thursday and Easter 
Bingo on Friday night. 

Further to a number of injuries, we ask that KS1 
children do not use the grass bank in the mornings or 
after school.  

Adam Khan—Headteacher 

Important Dates 2024  
19th March—Musicians’ concert (invitation letters already sent) 

21st March—Y4 Band trip 

22nd March—FOH Easter Bingo 

25th March—Y4 Tattenhall Residential 

26th March—Y5 Easter Journey 

28th March—Easter assembly at 1pm  (Break up for Easter at 2pm)  

Contact details: 
Please contact the school office to notify or request ab-
sence at:  admin@hillside.cheshire.sch.uk  

or call 01928 722 991     Full School Diary     Lunch Menu       

Website links:     School website      Absence request 

Administering medicine consent    Family Support Information      

Friends of Hillside  

Thank you to parents for sending in items this 
morning for the Easter Bingo.  

Next Thursday (21st March) during school time, 
the children will be able to have a go on the FOH 
Easter tombola. £1 per go, prize every time. Lots 

of amazing prizes including Easter eggs, crafts, teddies and even a giant 
cow! Next Friday (22nd March) is our FOH Bingo night: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTA can be contacted on:  friendsofhillsidefundraising@outlook.com  

Click here for school lottery!  

 

Link Club  
We now have places available in our before 
and after school provision. If you would like 
to use this provision or would like further 
information please email us at 
linkclub@hillside.cheshire.sch.uk more information can also be 
found on the school website 

https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/events
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/page/school-meals/5397
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/page/illness-absence-in-term-time/5394
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/page/illness-absence-in-term-time/5394
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/page/family-support/134838
mailto:friendsofhillsidefundraising@outlook.com
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/helsby-hillside-primary-school
mailto:linkclub@hillside.cheshire.sch.uk
https://www.helsbyhillside.co.uk/page/link-club/129443


With kindness, respect and gratitude, together we aim high in all we do 

Author Visit 

Yesterday Year 2 was visited by Leah Pinnington,  the author of ‘My 

Hypermobility’. She helped Year 2 have a greater understanding of 

the challenges a member of our school family, Frankie Mae faces 

daily. Thank you for coming Leah! 

Music Concert 

Next Tuesday at 5pm we look forward 
to our Hillside Music Concert. Parents 
of musicians have already been invited. 
If you do not have a child performing 
but would like to attend, you are very 
welcome to join us. Tickets are £1 on 
the door. 

Y1 Mini-Kickers 

On Thursday, seven Y1s took part in Thursday’s Mini-Kickers 

tournament at HHS. Every child contributed including too many 

goals to count. Our two sports ambassadors, Rose and Isaac, 

helped coach the silver medallists! 

Message from King’s School Chester 

All Year 5 pupils are invited to join us for our popular Activity Days at King’s Seniors on Wednesday, 19 June or Thursday, 20 
June and we would be grateful if you would share the attached leaflet with your Year 5 parents.   
  
Parents can find out more and book a place for their child on one of the above days by clicking here. 
  
Our teachers are planning a whole host of fun activities and lessons for the children, and they will also have the opportunity to try 
out our sports facilities too.  Lunch will be provided, as well as drink and snack at breaktime. All the children need to bring with 
them is a pencil case. 
 
If you or any of your parents have any questions about the event, please don’t hesitate to contact me on 01244 689553, or by email 
at admissions@kingschester.co.uk 
Best wishes 
Erica Sears—The King’s School, Chester 

Celebrating our children aiming high! 

Congratulations to this week’s Lead Learners, Star Mathematicians and Star Writers. Next week we look forward to celebrating 
Star Readers and winners of the Hillsider Award. 

https://www.kingschester.co.uk/uncategorised/experience-day-life-kings-pupil/

